
March 4, 2025 

 

Dear Missouri Hereford Breeders, 

 I am wri9ng this le>er to inform everyone Andi Howard has decided to resign as our 
secretary/treasurer. The board is currently spliGng up her responsibili9es to assure associa9on business 
is taken care of and con9nues without interrup9on. We will be star9ng the search for a new 
secretary/treasurer in the near future. I ask for your pa9ence while we navigate these new challenges. 

 We will be sending out reminders for 2025 membership applica9ons shortly. Since we are 
running behind this year we will extend the deadline for membership to April 15th. This deadline is to be 
eligible to receive any of the awards at the 2025 Banquet. Please note for a junior member to receive 
one of the awards or scholarships either their parents or grandparents must be a due paid member by 
April 15, 2025. Watch the mail for these and return them as quickly as you can. Membership applica9ons 
can be sent to: 

Mike McCorkill – Interim Treasurer 
152 E. Dade 92 

Greenfield, MO 65661 

 The new directories will be going out this year as well. If you or anyone you know if interested in 
adver9sing in the directory, please contact Makayla Reynolds. See adver9sement at the end of this le>er 
for pricing and contact informa9on. 

 Lastly, I want to remind everyone that the MHA Opportunity Sale will be held on November 2nd, 
2025 this year. This is always a great weekend as it is held in conjunc9on with our annual banquet on 
November 1st 2025. This sale is open to all members to consign their ca>le. It is a great tool for everyone 
to showcase their gene9cs and get their ca>le in front of a na9onwide base of buyers/breeders. We will 
be sending out the nomina9on forms with the membership applica9ons. Please return the nomina9ons 
by the May 1st deadline with the $100 nomina9on fee. 

 

        Sincerely, 

         Mike Jordan 

         MHA President (district 6) 



 

 

 


